
Ravelston Park – Representation 023 

 

From: Emma Reid <REDACTED> 
Sent: 11 April 2022 21:46 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston park 
 
Hello 
I am a parent living in Eh4 and write to give my support for the current plan including transfer of the 
land in Ravelston Park to the community trust. I have a young family and this sort of community 
space is desperately needed in the area. The current nursery is a fantastic community resource but 
not everyone who needs it can make use of it due to the size and the building is very small and far 
from ideal. Children as so important and we should give them the best start in their early years. That 
is what increasing the nursery facility would do. The benefit to the wider community of having 
additional community space and being able to provide for children and families in the geographical 
area would be huge.  
My name is Emma Reid, address REDACTED.  
Kind regards 
Emma  
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